A-4 Faculty Grievance Committee

The 2017-2018 Grievance Committee had three meetings over the two long semesters. There were two grievances filed early in the fall semester. One was allowed to go to a formal hearing but the other was not. It is the opinion of the chair that the low number of grievances brought forward is due to the excellent work done by the Faculty Ombudsperson.

The grievance that went through the entire process had several delays throughout the year and the final response from President Fenves was not available until the end of the spring semester. The final meeting of the Grievance Committee convened after receiving the president's response to the grievant's appeal.

The period from 2018-2021 will be an excellent opportunity to conduct a formal review of the current Faculty Grievance Policy. There will be four different members of the law faculty on the committee over this period.

Martha Hilley, Chair